
From: Paul Vasconcelos
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Subject: Re: ACEH case RO0000360
Date: Tuesday, September 29, 2015 3:26:20 PM

Mr. Wickman

4124 First st. Pleasanton Ca. 94566

Not sure I understand your question. Provide more information on how I believe that
 exposure to fumes from fuel leaks occurred ? What ? I don't know how fuel leaks
 occur. Isn't that your job to figure out ? Isn't that what our tax dollars are going to ?
 Look you asked for people to comment and thats what I did comment. Now i have to
 do your job too ? How you guys handle these types of environmental issues should
 be re-evaluated if you are going to put the public at risk .... multiple times. By the way
 you don't have to be doctor to know that breathing in fuel fumes are hazardous to
 your health.

Thank you.

Paul Vasconcelos

On Monday, September 28, 2015 2:15 PM, "Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health" <jerry.wickham@acgov.org>
 wrote:

Mr. Vasconcelos,

Would you please indicate your address so that we can better review your
 comments.  Also, it would help if you can provide more specific information on how
 you believe that exposure to fumes from fuel leaks has occurred.

Regards,
Jerry Wickham
Alameda County Environmental Health
________________________________________

From: Paul Vasconcelos [paul.v5050@yahoo.com]
Sent: Monday, September 28, 2015 1:41 PM
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Subject: ACEH case RO0000360

Mr. Wickham

mailto:paul.v5050@yahoo.com
mailto:jerry.wickham@acgov.org
mailto:paul.v5050@yahoo.com


My wife and I have been waiting for someone to contact us regarding this issue.  We
 live right across the street form the gas the leak.  We have have endured multiple
 attempts to fix these gas leak's over the last 10 years.  How many gas leaks were
 there and how long did they go un noticed for ? It's literally been a construction zone
 for a very long time over here. Not only the inhalation of fumes  but also the dust, dirt
 and debris has been a nightmare. I believe there have multiple attempts to try and fix
 the gas leaks issue, only until this last clean up were we aware of this potentially
 hazardous health issues that may arise. We believe the inhaling of these fumes, over
 many years have caused or will cause us multiple health issues. We believe that the
 owners of the Shell station and the City of Pleasanton were egregious in there
 handling of these issues. How is someone not being held accountable for this.  Also
 the ACEH dropped the ball in waiting so long to notify people of the first leak many
 years ago. How is there not a class action lawsuit being filed ?  Seems preposterous
 to me. Maybe it should be looked into further. We have been asked to comment so
 here are my comments. All we got was a letter, with no apology or anything.

Best regards

Paul Vasconcelos


